
News    1

March 20, 2013

Partner Richard Colbert Honored with United Way of Western 
Connecticut's Volunteer Award
Rich Colbert received the United Way of Western Connecticut's Volunteer Award at their 2013 Community Awards Luncheon, 

held March 20 in Stamford, CT. He was honored for his work with the United Way's Volunteer Center in Stamford. In 

particular, Rich was recognized for his efforts during the merger of the former Volunteer Center of Southwestern Fairfield 

County, where he was chairman of the board, with United Way of Western Connecticut, where is a now a member of the 

board of directors.
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